Main Line Fly Tyers

April Meeting

This month’s meeting of the Main Line Fly Tyers will Education* on Thursday, April 15th, 2004 starting at 7:30pm. be held at the Schuylkill Center for Environmental Education.

Annual April Season Opener Meeting.


With this year’s regular trout season opening the Saturday after our meeting, the time of our annual Season-opener could not be better.     This meeting answers all your questions.  Where to go?  What flies to use?  What’s hatching?  What are current water conditions?  How to tie early season patterns?


The club will have in-house experts with maps, fly-tying, equipment-rigging information to help everyone prepare.

Raffle Reminder!!!


Everyone needs to turn in the raffle stubs and the money for the annual raffle!  This is the month for the drawing of our annual club raffle.   The raffle is a critical fundraiser for the club.  If everyone brings the stubs and the cash we will be in great shape for the year!

Last month

Last month Bill Skilton from USA Flies in Boiling springs Pennsylvania presented. Bill ties a large variety of creative flies using foam and several new types of tying materials.  He demonstrated some of his tying techniques and materials. The new materials he demonstrated created some incredibly life-like nymphs with  great movement.  These materials are now becoming available at local shops.

Sad News.

Leon Chandler, renowned fly-fisherman and former president of Trout unlimited died at the age of 81.  Leon Chandler was long associated with the Cortland line company where is had been Vice President of Marketing. He was responsible for developing the current line wt. designations that replaced the old letter designations.  He had been a friend of the MLFT and supported us with Fly lines and spoke at the club on several occasions.

MLFT hats and Bonefish shirts Available.

 
The club will have hats available for sale. Price will be $15.  We can also order shirts.  The price I was given for Columbia Bonefish shirts was $40 and will have to be prepaid.  Ed will have information at the meeting for those.

Upcoming Events:

April 17th- 

Opening Day of Trout Season

May 20th- 

Regular meeting. Mike O’Brian  “Night fishing for Trout”.

June 5-6th- 

Annual Camping trip to Delaware River.

Upcoming hatches.


May is the peak of the Mayfly hatches in the Poconos.   Stream temperatures start to move into the sixties and trout activity reaches its peak in Pennsylvania.  This is especially true for the freestone streams in the Poconos.  Two  mayfly hatches in May  especially stand out.


Suphers (Ephemeralla Dorothea and Rotonda) start hatching in the second half of May.  They usually hatch in the later afternoon/evening but on cloudy days they will often start earlier.   They are  present on some freestone streams but they are quite plentiful on the limestone streams in the Allentown area.  Once they start hatching they continue to hatch almost daily into mid June.  They appear to prefer slow to moderate stretches.  There are usually excellent hatches on the upper Delaware in late May and early June when the club takes the camping trip.


March Browns also hatch in the second half of May. These hatches are on the Pocono freestone streams and on the upper Delaware.  These mayflies often hatch in late morning and sporadically through the day.   They are usually not plentiful but they are big mayflies  (10-12) and trout love them.

E-mail   <spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>If you wish to be added to the club e-mail list, send me your e-mail address. My e-mail number is  dcb821@aol.com.  Thanks.     

*The Schuylkill Center for Environmental Education is located at  Hagy’s Mill Rd. in Andorra.

